
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have a very busy Newsletter today, that shares with you so many exciting things that have 
happened in school in recent weeks. Enjoy! 
 
Y6 Leavers’ Production 
On Wednesday night, we had a jam-packed hall full of Y6’s families, who had come to watch their 
leavers’ production of The Lion King. The children were great: amazing acting, singing and 
performing. Well done to them, and thank you to the Y6 teaching team and all of the staff who stayed 
behind late to make the production a huge success! It was such as good show! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There was a further celebration on Thursday morning, with the Year 6 graduation. Well done to all 
of our Year 6s. We are very proud of you all and wish you lots and lots of luck in Year 7 and beyond!  
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International Festival Days 
Last week, we spent two days celebrating many cultures, nationalities, festivals and traditions from 
a range of countries across the world. These days are very important to us because the Featherstone 
community has over 50 different nationalities. We enjoying learning about and from one another. In 
their classrooms, children participated in a ‘round robin’ of activities by ‘visiting’ different countries 
in different classrooms. Here are some photos from our Festival Assembly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Reception Graduation 
Our Reception classes have gotten off to a flying start this past year. All of their achievements were 
celebrated on Wednesday this week during their Graduation Ceremony. Reception’s teachers, Mr. 
Gravell and Miss. Ahmed are very proud of all of the children, and it was great to see so many parents 
supporting. Well done to all of our Receptions…we look forward to see what you will achieve in next 
year in Year 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whole School Picnic 
We take every opportunity to come together and sing at school! Last Friday, we had our whole school 
picnic. Children enjoyed snacking with their friends and then their singing was amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 6 Trip to Drayton Manor 
Year 6 really have ended the year in style with a fantastic trip to Drayton Manor. Did you hear them 
scream from the top of the tallest rides?! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
House Winners! 
Huge congratulations to Phoenix, who are 2023 – 2024’s House Winners! Phoenix children 
enjoyed an afternoon of fun on Wednesday this week on the school field, with their friends. 
Well done to Phoenix, worthy winners! 
 
Football Achievement 

 
Michael has recently had a brilliant weekend of football.  He attended 
a tournament organised by Sutton Town FC. He played in the group 
stages, semi-final and then a final.  Michael’s team won their league! 
Michael's team also had the opportunity to travel to Wolves training 
centre to play in a tournament – how amazing! Good luck for the future, 
Michael. We will watch your career with a lot of interest!  
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance Award from Reception to Year 6 
Congratulation to these children who achieved an amazing attendance award from being at 
Featherstone from Reception to Year 6.  
 

Michael Holder  99.4% - 7 days off in 7 years! 

Jessica Asiedu 99.3% - 9 days off in 7 years! 

Rosie-Leigh Whitehouse 99.0% - 12 days off in 7 years! 

 
Farewell to Year 6 
We wish all of our Year 6 children best wishes and success for the next stage of their education. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some reminders for September:  
 
Dinner Money – Autumn 1 Term 
School dinner everyday £98.80 
School dinner on a Thursday only (pizza) £20.80 
 
BACK TO SCHOOL 
School re-opens on Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

 
I wish all of our families a peaceful summer and look forward to seeing you all when  
With very best wishes. 
 
Mr. E. Gaibee 
(Headteacher)  


